


large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Stephen Jacobs

2740 Providence Street

Fort Myers FL, 33916-1814
stephendjacobs@gmail.com




